Comment for planning application
6/2022/0140/HOUSE

Application Number 6/2022/0140/HOUSE

Location 35 Northaw Road East Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4LU
Proposal Retention of single storey side and rear extension with roof terrace
Case Officer Ms Elizabeth Mugova

Organisation
Type of Comment Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This is extremely concerning. The site of 35 Northaw Road East, was originally developed for
a detached bungalow. As most of the properties in Cuffley were at the time (circa 1930).
Although extensions and loft conversions are commonplace, this particular site is now being
developed to such an extent, that it is no longer in keeping with any of the neighbouring
properties. Not only is the main building being developed to be higher, wider and deeper
than any of the neighbouring properties, there is now another huge brick built construction
being built, close to the boundaries of FOUR adjoining properties. That further development
is being applied for is a clear indication of what happens when a lack of control and
enforcement is evident. Unless further development is halted to this property, I fear that 35
Northaw Road East will become little short of a housing estate. Already a blot on the
landscape and blockage to evening sunshine to our garden. Please, please reject this

proposal.
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